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This year has been filled with basic upkeep at Summit Grove. As always, Bruce
Ferguson is doing a great job of mowing and keeping the cemetery beautiful. We
have filled in holes dug by various critters. West Point Monument was brought in to
help straighten and reset 8 headstones that were leaning quite a bit.



At our annual meeting we discussed placing some kind of fencing around the entire
cemetery. Since the cost of everything has sky-rocketed we've decided to hold off on
this for now. We also talked about planting at least one new tree as the two that are

there are very old and starting to have some issues. We don't know how long they

might be standing. The other item discussed was adding some flowers in a berm
around the flagpole and bench. This would add beauty to the cemetery and would
make it easier for Bruce to mow and weed eat around.



Thank you for assisting us so we can keep this old pioneer cemetery beautiful. We
truly appreciate all your help.

Sincerely,

Summit Grove Preservation Committee




